
 

In Phonics, we have learnt the letter names and sound for t and p,  t as 
in the word tap and p as in the word pig. We have spent time identify-
ing the letter shapes and practising our segmenting and blending. We 
had a go at reading some simple words!  
 
In Maths, we have been looking at patterns. We have identified what a pattern is, a 
repeated design, and found patterns on animals and around the room. We then creat-
ed our own pattern using objects, it really helped us to say our pattern out loud. For 
example, Miss Traviss used yellow and green counters for her pattern and we chanted 
yellow, green, yellow, green, yellow, green to remind us what came next.  
 
In RE, Miss Traviss bought in her precious pearl bracelets for us to look at. We then 
read the story ‘The Precious Pearl’ about a man who had everything in wanted and 
then one day saw a precious pearl in a shop, he wanted to buy it but he had to sell 
all of his stuff, including his house. We learnt that it feels really nice to have some-
thing so special and this is how Christians feel about God.  
We learnt about bonfire night about how it is celebrated. We watched some fireworks 
(on the computer) and made our own firework pictures.  
 
Well done to Max our ‘star of the week’ for 
always listening and taking care of his 

Reading Books  
Your child will be bringing their reading 
book and reading record home today. 
Please ensure they have it in school eve-
ryday.  being sent home with another 
child).  
Please see separate email set on Friday 
6th November for more information.  

Friday 6th November 2020 

Home Learning  
Can you find any patterns around your house? You may have a stripy jumper or a spotty sock. 

Take a picture of the patterns you can find!  
 

Can you make a repeating pattern using objects around your house? Take a picture and upload 
it to Tapestry!  

PE 
Every Thursday your child is to come 
to school wearing their PE kit.  Please 
ensure all ear rings are removed (if 

they are not, they will be taped) and 
that long hair is tied up.  

Tapestry  
Please continue to upload photos and videos of 

activities you have done at home, we share them 
in class so the children can see what their friends 

have been doing. 

Library Books 
We visit the library every Wednesday, please 

bring your previous library book back to school 
on a Wednesday to be able to choose another 
one. Books are quarantined for a week before 

another child is able to take it home.  

Diary Dates….. 
 Friday 13th November— Virtual 

Parent Consultation  


